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The life of Formula 4 - January 2017 

 

 
Mygale F4 on the Autosport International show 

 

From 12-15 January, the Autosport International show took place at Birmingham. It was an opportunity 
for the MSA to display the Mygale Formula 4 and start the 2017 season of the British F4 Championship. 
 
Motorsport show of Motorsport professionals, it displayed the most iconic cars and latest innovations. 
One of the champions who visited the show, Lando Norris, 2015 British F4 Champion, praised the 
championship which boosted his career. « It helped me become more accurate and precise behind the 
wheel; to find that extra bit of lap time to be on pole or win a race. What I learned in British F4 has 
definitely helped me to achieve the results I have since graduating from the series. »  
 
The third season of the British F4 Championship will start on 1st and 2nd April at Brands Hatch, where once 
again it will be support race to the British Touring Car Championship. It will end on 30th of September and 
1st of October on this same circuit. 

 

 

 


